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GLEN CARBON - Preliminary site plans for a new Heartland Dental office and two 
other commercial buildings in Glen Carbon’s Meridian Plaza have been approved 
following a vote from the Glen Carbon Village Board of Trustees on Tuesday.

The new Heartland Dental office will measure 4,200 square feet and will be constructed 
on Lot 4 of Meridian Plaza along Route 157. The two commercial buildings will be 
zoned for commercial/office use and will be constructed on Lot 2.

While a few tenants for these buildings have been identified, no further information 
about them was publicly available yet.

Director of Community Development Erika Heil said at the Village Board meeting 
Tuesday that all of the necessary code requirements have been met and the plans have 
been unanimously approved by the appropriate committees.

The Village Board unanimously gave the plans their final approval and construction on 
both projects is expected to move forward, though an exact timeline is still unclear.

A full recording of the Aug. 22 meeting is available at the top of this story or on the 
.Village of Glen Carbon Facebook page

https://www.facebook.com/VillageofGlenCarbon/videos/823985349431721/?__cft__=AZWNaU6XS0hHZvh3k5rFVMCb67tw5RTUO40v22p4pq7VBKQ51_ZhFYtzVIWSMmm7iqIVFdyudwIAHQP_sgJvojVAyoDyXgMm5u3KhNupN0EOEjBaFM5Ghx2wEQMWyYjO2ceBCHoZ-OBVRdlQRljr-R1cPscSXGLDfM-1aJEOqvIYZKYJexT2rcsLUXD1xjyITgw&__tn__=%2CO-R&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

